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Dear Parents / Carers,  

Welcome back to our summer term, I hope you have had a lovely Easter break. 
This is quite a short but busy half term with lots of exciting events such as educational visits, visitors 
and end of key stage assessments. We hope the children have an enjoyable and successful time. 
 
Book Fair 
Our annual book fair will be held on Monday 8th May to Wednesday 10th May. Further information 
will be available shortly. 
 
Individual Photographs 
The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 23rd May to take the individual photographs of 
the children. 
 
After School Clubs 
Unfortunately we have struggled to find suitable football coaching for our after school session. (Any 
contacts would be gratefully received!) However Mr Fewlass will be starting a summer sports club 
after half term. Mr Warriner will resume his multi-skills club for KS1 on Friday. Tennis session start 
again this week with Damien. 
ICT Club will not be held during the summer term, Mrs Pearson will start this again in the autumn 
term. 
 
Castle Club Booking 
Thank you to everyone who is using our website to book their Castle Club sessions. If you have any 
queries do not hesitate to get in touch. 
We are aware there is currently no option to book the 4.30-5.30 session – we are working on this. In 
the meantime if you book an hour session but alongside the child’s name write a comment such as 
‘after judo’ we will ensure the correct slot is booked. 
Thank you. 
 
Sheriff Hutton Tennis Club  
The village tennis club are offering free coaching sessions on Wednesday afternoons 4.00pm – 
5.00pm. Further details available from josephinejohnson6@gmail.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Clubs 

Wednesday: Tennis Club 8.20am – 9.00am 

        Creative Club for KS2, 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

Thursday: Judo 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Friday: Tennis Club 8.20am – 9.00am 

            Multi-skills with Mr Warriner 3.30pm – 4.15pm 

              

mailto:josephinejohnson6@gmail.com


Sheriff Hutton Primary School 
Newsletter 

Supported Happy Pupils Succeed 
www.sheriffhuttonschool.org                                                                                        Tuesday 25th April 2017 

 

                                        Bev Stell, Headteacher   

                                                                                        admin@sheriffhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates! 

Tuesday 25th April: Children return to school 

Monday 1st May: May Day 

Tuesday 2nd May: Fire engine visit for Neville Class. 

Wednesday 3rd May: Bulmer class visit to the Railway Museum. 

Monday 8th May – Thursday 11th May: Year 6 assessment week 

Monday 8th- Wednesday 10th May: Book Fair 

Friday 12th May: Year 6 pupils leave for Sweden. 

Wednesday 17th May: Year 6 pupils return from Sweden. 

Tuesday 23rd May: Individual school photographs 

Friday 26th May: End of half term. 

Monday 5th June: Children return to school. 

Sporting Events for the Spring and Summer Terms 

Wednesday 26th April: Key Stage 1 fun run at Easingwold  

Thursday 27th April: Swimming sessions start for Galtres and Howard. 

Staff development and training 

Tuesday 25th, Wednesday 26th April: Mrs Capper, Forest Schools training 

Curriculum Overview 

Here is an overview for the curriculum themes for this academic year. 

Summer: British history – Key Stage 2            In our time and before – Key Stage 1 

  Fieldwork for geography – whole school theme 


